
CENTRAL ILLINOIS PARKINSON SUPPORT GROUP 
Blessed are those who can laugh at themselves…. 

They shall never cease to be entertained 
 
 
DATE:  JULY 13, 2013 
 TIME:  12 NOON  
PICNIC: Bring Meat and a dish to pass.** 
WHERE:   Bob and Rose Franks 805 S.  Chestnut St Tremont, IL 61568  
 (See map included) 

** This Picnic is held inside at Bob and Rose Franks so there is no place to grill or 
cook meat, so please bring your food cooked and ready to eat.  

What to bring, Meat and a dish to pass and your own table service.  Coffee and 
lemonade will be provided.   

At our June meeting  Bryan Rudolph, District Legislative Aid for Congressman 
Aaron Schock, spoke on ways that the Congressman’s office can assist you. 

We had 14 people in attendance, Cheryl and Lee Kuhlfuss were guests. 
 
On June 8th a good size group from the Parkinson’s Support Group enjoyed a nice 
evening of Baseball and fireworks with the Peoria Chiefs. While not everything 
worked out perfectly it was a great night for baseball.  
 
Please mark next month’s meeting on your calendar August 3, 2013. Dr. Mark 
Katchen will be our speaker. Chris Snyder of Medtronic will also be there to talk 
about DBS.   
 
 

They are racing again at the Peoria Speedway. A good portion of the Peoria 
Speedway was destroyed in the flood water of April. However the crews at the 
Speedway have done a fantastic job of rebuilding it and racing begins again on June 
24th so Please Join the Don Bohlander Parkinson’s Disease Fundracers at the race 
track and help out with our 50/50 raffle ticket sales.  
 
Remember we have books on Parkinson’s available in our Library.   
 
For question call Roger or Barb at (309) 699-7394 or (309) 219-1210.  
 
 
 
 



           

 


